

STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 (360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-110041

April 21, 2011

The Honorable Liz Reynolds Mayor City of Enumclaw 1339 Griffin Avenue Enumclaw, WA 98022

Dear Mayor Reynolds:

RE: 2011 Standard Natural Gas Inspection - City of Enumclaw, Washington

During the week of March 28, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission conducted a standard inspection of the City of Enumclaw's (Enumclaw) natural gas pipeline. This inspection included a review of requirements of the Code of Federal Regulations, Title 49, Part 192 and the Washington Administrative Code Chapter 480-93.

Our inspection noted no violations of state or federal pipeline safety codes.

Staff would like to thank Enumclaw's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection. Docket PG-110041 will be closed as of April 21, 2011.

If you have any questions or need any further assistance, please contact Dave Cullom (360) 664-1141. Please refer to Docket PG-110041 in any future correspondence regarding this inspection.

Sincerely,

David D. Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Mike Thomas, City Administrator

Chris Searcy, Public Works Director

Ed Hawthorne, Gas Manager